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Mr. Brian Labelle, Administrator 
Union House Nursing Home 
3086 Glover Street 
Glover, VT  05839-9701 
 
     RE:  Complaint Survey Findings - Past Non-Compliance 
 
Dear Mr. Labelle: 
 
On August 31, 2022, the Division of Licensing and Protection, completed a complaint investigation at Union 
House Nursing Home. As a result of that survey, the Division determined that at a point in time prior to the 
date of our visit you were not in substantial compliance with the federal regulations applicable to long term 
care facilities. 
 
Statement of Deficiencies Form CMS 2567 
 
Enclosed is a statement of deficiency generated as a result of the survey.  All references to regulatory 
requirements in the enclosure and in this letter are found in Title 42, Code of Federal Regulations.  As the cited 
deficiencies were corrected at the time of our visit, no plan of correction is required.  Please sign page 1 and 
return a signed copy of the 2567 to this office. 
 
Informal Dispute Resolution 
 
In accordance with §488.331, you have one opportunity to question cited deficiencies through an informal 
dispute process.  To be given such an opportunity, you are required to send your written request, along with the 
specific deficiencies being disputed, and an explanation of why you are disputing those deficiencies to 
Suzanne Leavitt RN, MS, Assistant Division Director, Division of Licensing and Protection.  This written 
request must be received by this office by September 27, 2022.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela M. Cota, RN 
Licensing Chief 
Enclosure 
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